First Presbyterian Church

P.O. Box 63
Miller, South Dakota 57362
(605) 853-3386 <u>www.millerpresby.com</u>
October 15 2020

Grace and Peace!

A couple of weeks ago, we had a positive test for COVID-19 in the Sunday school. Out of an abundance of caution, the session decided to suspend the Sunday school for two weeks and require masks in worship.

We are unaware of any new cases that arose out of our Sunday school exposure, so at last night's meeting, the session decided to lift that suspension, and to go back to a policy of recommending (not requiring) masks in worship.

Please keep your eyes peeled for this kind of information, because it looks like we may have to operate with rules that change from time to time, for the foreseeable future.

Christians sometimes find it hard to prioritize things, what with everyone making demands on us, and knowing, as we do, that we are called by God to a particular sort of life. We will talk about this in church this Sunday. We will also be unveiling a new piece of music—a piece written in the context of the pandemic that for so long has been changing our lives. I hope you can join us, either in person, or at millerpresby.com.

Blessings,

Brian Jones